
Kenneth Joseph MORIN

We are very sorry to hear of your loss. Ken was a real gentleman and we hope he is now reunited in heaven with his love Joanne and at
peace in a better world. Xxx

Sylvia and Tony Rowlinson
July 20, 2023

Just became aware of Ken’s passing. We are very sorry to hear this. He was our go-to roofing contact over the years in Bradford and
Wasaga Beach. We first met Joanne and Ken in a parent/teacher setting for daughter Pamela. Our condolences to the family. Sincerely,
Sandy and Jim Skerratt

James and Sandra Skerratt
October 25, 2023


